
 
 

Important Notice Regarding Privacy and Data Security 

 

Thank you for your interest in requesting an appointment with us. Please note that while we take 
every precaution to protect your privacy and security, the method of delivery for this web form may  
or may not be through a HIPAA-protected pathway. As such, we kindly ask you not to disclose any 
sensitive health information on this form. 

By submitting this web form, you acknowledge and consent to the following: 

1. Data Submission: You understand that by submitting this form, you are providing us with 
personal information necessary to schedule your appointment. This information may include 
your name, contact details, scheduling preferences, patient status, and areas of concern. 
 

2. Privacy Risks: While we employ measures to safeguard your information, please be aware 
that data transmitted via non-HIPAA-protected channels may carry inherent privacy risks. 
 

3. Voluntary Submission: Your completion and submission of this form are entirely voluntary.  
You are under no obligation to provide this information if you do not feel comfortable doing so. 
 

4. Authorization: By submitting this form, you authorize us to collect, store, and utilize the 
provided information solely for the purpose of scheduling your appointment and any related 
administrative tasks. 
 

5. Confidentiality: We are committed to maintaining the confidentiality of your personal 
information in accordance with applicable laws and regulations. 
 

6. Informed Consent: You understand the risks associated with submitting personal information 
via non-HIPAA-protected channels and consent to proceed with the submission of this form. 

 
Please be assured that your privacy and security are of utmost importance to us. If you have any 
concerns about the transmission or storage of your information, instead please contact your 
healthcare provider’s office to schedule your appointment directly, or create a MyChart account to 
process a secure appointment request. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation, 
 

The team at Western Washington Medical Group 

 


